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Monday 15th June, 2020 
 
Notice to all NZRCA club contacts,  
 
Further to the official 2020 NZRCA AGM notice sent out on the 26th May 2020, the NZRCA Executive are 
pleased to announce that after a tonne of work behind the scenes working with our website developer, 
the online remits, executive nominations and constitutional change remits are now officially open. 
 
Club contacts can access this by signing in at www.nzrca.co.nz via your designated club contacts as 
provided to the NZRCA.   
 
Remits and nominations close at 11:59pm on Sunday 2nd August 2020. 
 
If you have any issues logging in or submitting remits/nominations, please email either:  

 Matthew Banks – matthew@buildmaster.co.nz   or 

 Scott Kendall – scott@randommail.co.nz  
 
The 2020 NZRCA AGM will be held at 11am on Saturday 19th September via Zoom (or other digital 
meeting media to be confirmed closer to the date) 
 

  
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Banks       Scott Kendall 
NZRCA President       NZRCA Secretary 
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